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The Coastal Pelagic Species Management Team (CPSMT) was asked to provide feedback on the 
potential applicability of incorporating the new carry-over provisions of the 2016 revisions to the 
National Standard 1 (NS1) Guidelines into the CPS Fishery Management Plan (FMP). 
   
At this meeting the CPSMT and CPS Advisory Subpanel (CPSAS) were briefed by Mr. John 
DeVore on the staff white paper prepared for the March 2017 Council meeting titled 
Considerations and Focus Questions for the Carryover Provisions Envisioned in Revised NS1 
Guidelines (see Agenda Item C.2, Attachment 1, March 2017). 
 
The CPSMT had not previously identified a need for this type of carry-over provision, but briefly 
discussed the potential applicability in current CPS management.  Based on the life-history of CPS 
(short-lived and/or large population fluctuations) and the current management structure (e.g., 
annual stock assessments for actively-managed stocks) the CPSMT does not immediately see the 
applicability for this type of provision.  Therefore the CPSMT does not see the need at this time to 
pursue revisions to the CPS FMP to specifically incorporate carry-over provisions.   
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http://www.pcouncil.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/02/C2_Att1_Considerations_for_Carryover_Provisions_Mar2017BB.pdf

